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Classified Council General Meeting 

Date: Friday, February 9, 2007 – 11:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.
Locations: Elko – HTC 121, Ely –  Room 108, Battle Mountain – Room 4, 
Winnemucca – Room 115, Pahrump – PVC 122
Members Present: Elko: Renae Jim, Rose Karr, Betty Richardson, JoAnn DelSarto, Penny Ronk,  


Chris Marshall, Wanell Donnelli, David Leahy, and Jeanne Long      

Call Meeting to Order: Betty called the meeting to order at 11:08 a.m. 
Introductions: Rose introduced new classified staff member David Leahy. He is the Library Tech I in the GBC Library.
Approval of Minutes: The minutes from the January 12, 2007 meeting were approved with a 


motion made by Rose Karr and seconded by Wanell Donnelli. All present voted to approve the 
motion.
Treasurer’s Report: Chris reported the beginning balance was $4,216.57 with a revenue deposit of 
$343.92 from the vending machines. No money was spent this month. 



Note: The Interactive Equipment was experiencing problems and 





the offsites were unable to participate.

Off-Site Reports: 

Battle Mountain – Absent – No Report
Ely –  Absent – No Report

Pahrump – Absent – No Report
Winnemucca – Absent – No Report
Committee Reports:


Bylaws – No Report
Events / Fundraisers – No Report
Facilities / Web Page – No Report 
Grant-in-Aid – No Report
Hospitality / Awards – Rose reported 
Congratulations went to Penny and her family on the arrival of her new grandson. Penny flew to Chicago to be with her daughter during the blessed event.
Rose welcomed David Leahy to Classified Staff and provided him with a welcome package.
Scholarship – (Pat Loper was unable to attend the meeting but had provided the following report to Jeanne Long.) The winners of the two $100 scholarships for the Spring 2007 Semester are Kat Hearon and Justine Stout. In February or March the committee will be looking at the applications for the Tony Salvatierra Academic Scholarship and will be choosing a recipient. 
President’s Council: No Report.
College Council:  No Report.
Old Business:  ACTION ITEM: $100 to provide GBC logo items for the Classified Staff’s Auction 
Basket donation for the GBC Foundation Dinner Dance to be held on February 24th. 

A motion was made by Chris Marshall to spend up to $100 for the GBC logo basket to be donated 
to the GBC Foundation’s Dinner Dance Auction. The motion was seconded by Betty and all 
present voted to approve the motion.


RELAY FOR LIFE: June Braaten was proctoring a test and was unable to attend this 
meeting…this item will be carried over to the next meeting.

STORAGE CONTAINERS: 
Chris reported that June got a DPO from her but she has not 
received the receipts back from her yet. (June will report on this at the next meeting.)
New Business: Nevada Community College Conference – Classified Employee of the Year nominations. 
Rose Karr will be emailing Classified Staff to remind them to email their nominations to her. She 
will contact Yvonne to be in charge of the voting procedure once nominations have closed. 
Announcements: Due to technical difficulties the “Stacie Potter” presentation previously scheduled for this meeting was temporarily postponed until the next Classified Council meeting, so that we could have participation from the offsites.
Motion was made by Penny, seconded by Chris to adjourn the meeting. Meeting was adjourned at 11:20 a.m.
